Message

From: Addie Farrell [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CC6BB601520A4F9690AE254948D782F5-ADDIE FARRE]

Sent: 4/30/2019 11:42:53 AM

To: Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com]; Christina Erwin [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Heidi Rous
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF235PDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=abe9fe97c57146aea28279768e637045-Heidi Rous]

CC: Chris Holmquist [cholmguist@wilsonmeany.com]; Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org]

Subject: RE: IBEC: Construction information request

Dennis — will we be able to discuss the noise data as well during this time?

Addie Farrell

"
R

From: Dennis Kanuk <dennis@mcadvise.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 9:48 AM

To: Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>; Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com>; Heidi Rous <HRous@esassoc.com>
Cc: Chris Holmquist <cholmquist@wilsonmeany.com>; Mindala Wilcox <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>

Subject: IBEC: Construction information request

Hello, Christina, Addie, and Heidi,

Attached is the construction information data request with project sponsor responses in blue text. The project
construction lead, Eric Schriener from AECOM, can be available to discuss today at 4:00 PM or tomorrow, Wednesday
May 1, at 11:00 AM, 1:30 PM, or 2:00 PM. Do any of those times work for you?

Thanks,
Dennis

-

BMOHNTGOMERY AR
10877 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. 1102
Los Angeles, CA 90024
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